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August 5, 1942

Honorable Henry Morgenthau, Jr.,
Secretary of the Treasury,
Washington, D. C.

Dear Henry:

I am informed that at the last meeting of the tech-

nical group named to cooperate with the Treasury on the problems

of post-war financing, there was apparently a suggestion that

Federal Reserve participation in the project was advisory rather

than direct end therefore on a different footing from that of

the State Department, the Board of Economic Warfare, and the

Export-Import Bank. Upon consulting again your letter to me of

May 20 inviting the Board's participation, I realize that it might

possibly be interpreted in this sense; and while I am confident

that there was in fact no intention to place the Board in a dif-

ferent position from other agencies directly concerned with the

problem of post-war finance, I believe that a brief word from

you might help to clarify the situation.

Cordially yours,

M. S. Eccles,
Chairman.
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